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MotoUP is ready to kick off the 2022 racing season. 2022 will be MotoUP’s third year! We are a 
charity incubator combining technologists with motorcycle enthusiasts to give back to our local 
veteran community in need... all through motorsports. Team MotoUP has raised over $53,000 
to date for our combat wounded veterans and for the safety of motorcycle racing circuits 
throughout the United States. Our priority has been to imbed into the motorcycle community 
with a purpose.  
 
Team MotoUP is proud to announce that they will be sponsoring Cory Ventura of MP13 Racing 
for the 2022 season. MP13 Racing is led by team principal, Melissa Paris and Cory Ventura is 
last year’s AFM #1 plate holder and rising star. MotoUP is thrilled to be a part of supporting our 
young and talented future of racing. Feeding American talent into the racing pipeline is key to 
harvesting growth and seeing future Americans on the track, on the podiums and around the 
circuits. We wish Melissa and Cory the best of luck this season! 
 
MotoUP’s sole fundraising event will happen at the Americas GP in Austin, Texas, over the April 
8th through 10th weekend. We have a jam-packed weekend set forth for our suite attendees. 
Our popular MotoTrainer and F1 simulators will be back as well as some amazing and unique 
auction items that we will reveal at a later date, also the Handbuilt Show is back! We will also 
have special guests and panel discussions. All of the proceeds that this weekend brings in goes 
to our 2022 beneficiary, Motorcycle Missions. We thank you for your support of this event and 
especially to our Corporate Sponsors who without we could not make this event a success. 
Thank you! 
 
 
 
 


